
CAP AND GOWN DISTRIBUTION: FRIDAY, APRIL 24TH 
 
This coming Friday, April 24th, representatives from Jostens will visit the Centennial student parking lot to distribute caps, 
gowns, and other graduation supply orders from 10AM until 1PM. In order to promote safety and honor social distancing 
guidelines, families who ordered items should plan to arrive during the following times, according to last name: 
  

10:00am – 11:00am Last Names A – G 
11:00am – 12:00pm Last Names H – O 
12:00pm – 1:00pm Last Names P – Z 

Families who have not ordered a cap and gown can still purchase one on Friday.  
Jostens will sell them for $50.00, payable by cash only. 

 
While we do not have any new information to share regarding our postponed graduation ceremony, I continue to hope that 
circumstances might improve to allow for a traditional commencement. I will certainly share any new information as it 
becomes available.  
  
Many families are eager to use these supplies to take pictures, send announcements, and generally help you to celebrate 
a  most-important accomplishment. Because of the ongoing shelter-in-place advisory, I also realize many families may 
prefer to remain at home until conditions improve. Centennial will gladly store any ordered items for you, until conditions 
improve sufficiently for us to advertise less-restrictive opportunities for pickup. 
 

CURBSIDE PICKUP INSTRUCTIONS 
Please follow the below instructions and traffic pattern, which will allow for curbside pickup via the driver’s side window: 
 

1. Bring your Student ID or print your first and last name on an 8.5x11 sheet of paper.  
2. From 79th Avenue, enter the Centennial student parking lot through the south gate, near the stadium. Turn right 

near the auxiliary gym to drive toward the cafeteria. Turn right and retrieve your items in front of the main office.  
3. Display the ID or printed page so that Jostens can retrieve your order and bring it to your car. 
4. Finally, exit through the 79th Avenue north gate.  

 
 

 
Please let me know if you have questions or 
need help. We miss you! Remember that all of 
your teachers, counselors, and Centennial staff 
are here to support you. Please let us know 
how. 
 
Mr. Hollabaugh 
Principal 


